
ASGRG Treasurer <asgrg.treasurer@gmail.com>

Audit Report: ASGRG accounts

John Schutz <J.Schutz@latrobe.edu.au> 3 February 2022 at 10:03
To: Malcolm Anderson <mringlandanderson@hotmail.com>, "asgrg.treasurer@gmail.com"
<asgrg.treasurer@gmail.com>

To: 
The General Meeting,
Australasian Society for General Relativity and Gravitation
From: John Schutz (auditor ASGRG)
Subject: Audit Report: ASGRG accounts
Date: 3 February 2022

I have looked carefully at the records of accounts of the ASGRG and I am satisfied that they are up-to-date and in
order. 

I am completely satisfied as auditor of the ASGRG and hope that the Treasurer and other committee members will
be able to arrange for access to the funds without the frustrations described in the Treasurer’s Report. 

John Schutz
(auditor ASGRG)
j.schutz@latrobe.edu.au

************************************************
John Schutz, BE BSc PhD
Adjunct Associate, Department of Mathematics 
https://scholars.latrobe.edu.au/display/jwschutz
telephone: mob  0416 621 396
Department of Mathematics and Statistics, La Trobe University,
PO Box 199, Bendigo, Victoria 3552, Australia
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